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20/01887/IPL Residential development (in principle)  Land South Of Millhill Drive 
Greenloaning     
 
 

Thank you for consulting PKHT on the above application.  
 
With respect to archaeology and the planning process, as outlined by Scottish Planning 
Policy, the proposed development does not raise any significant issues. No further 
archaeological mitigation is required in this instance.  

 
 


